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Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee: 

 

My name is Kristen Sartor and I live in Portland, Oregon. I am a social worker and 

believe in fairness for everyone. I support SB 88 to make sure that advertising, legal, 

and lobbyist fees come out of company profits, not ratepayer pockets. 

 

My power bill was almost 200 dollars last month. I was able to afford this, but a lot of 

people can't, and spend the winter cold instead. It is unfair to charge customers the 

price for advertising, legal, and lobbyist fees. 

 

I urge you to support SB 88. 

 

Sincerely,  

Kristen Sartor 

Portland, Oregon 

 


